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February 17, 2025 
 
Bid Amendment No: 5 
Invitation for Bid No. IFB 2024-16, Wastewater Treatment Chemicals for Hagåtña 
Wastewater Treatment Plant (HWWTP) 
 
Prospective Bidders, 
 
Please be advised that the Guam Waterworks Authority is issuing the following amendments 
to Invitation for Bid (IFB) No. 2024-16, a copy of which was previously obtained by your 
company for consideration. 
 
Bid Opening: 
The originally scheduled bid opening for February 24, 2025, at 2:00 p.m. has been 
rescheduled. 
 
The new bid opening date and time is set for February 28, 2025, at 4:00 p.m. 
 
Bid Amendment No. 4 clarification: 
This amendment serves to clarify an error in Bid Amendment No. 4. The memo incorrectly 
referenced Amendment No. 5, when it should have referenced Amendment No. 4. 
 
All else remains the same and nothing else follows.  
 
 
 
 
 
Thomas F.A. Cruz, P.E. Acting 
General Manager                                                                
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please acknowledge receipt by signing: 
 
 
 
______________________________   __________________ 
Vendor Signature      Date 
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